
 

        

             

University of Sargodha 

Corrigendum 
 

 

The following amendments are notified in the tender notice published in daily 

The NEWS dated 22-07-2017, Dunya Newspaper dated 20-07-2017 vide             

IPL-9538 and on PPRA website. 

1. The amount of tender may be read as Rs. 5 million instead of Rs. 3.50 

million. 

 

2. Date of receiving/opening of tender is 22-08-2017 

(time of opening of tender remaining the same). 

 

3. Pre-bid meeting will be held on 18-08-2017 

All other terms & conditions remaining the same. 

For further details please contact at Phone No. 048-9230906. 

 

 

   

 
                                                           Incharge  

 Pharmaceutical Industrial Unit 

 

 

 


